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EXAMINATIONS

Our Grade 8 — 11 examinations are well under way and I encourage our children to do their best to stay focused up to the
end and ‘““Believe in yourself.”

The Grade 12s have about two weeks of finals remaining and the feedback from a number of papers has been positive, we
trust that their effort will be commensurate with their final performance — keep going, you are almost at the end.

Please be reminded that exams should be written in school uniform.

CAMPUS BUILDING PROJECTS

The new building developments on the Preparatory School campus are coming along quickly. An additional three
classrooms have been added, one of which will be a brand-new computer laboratory. A new administrative block is also
near completion — providing our parents with a new reception office, finance office and clothing store. In addition, the
new block will house a sick room, office spaces and a boardroom for meetings. The new developments on the prep
campus have created a positive buzz and we are all very excited to see the completion.
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D6 COMMUNICATOR APP REMINDER

Please could I remind all parents to download the D6 Communicator App and to select Ridgeway College as your
community.

Please use the following link:

Download link: https://onelink.to/school-communicator

As soon as most of our parents are connected to the app we can migrate — from January 2023 we will be using this
platform exclusively to communicate with our community.

TEXTBOOK REMINDER

Please could parents remind their children to return their textbooks to the subject teacher after each examination. Please
note that, as normal, any severely damaged or ‘lost’ books will be billed to the account.

KIND REGARDS
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